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Subject: British Exit from European Union 

 

 

We are writing to you in reference to the decision through the Referendum for the UK to 

leave the European Union. 

Whilst it is not the outcome that Beardow Adams expected or desired, the UK government 

has made it clear that they will respect the wishes of the British public. 

Although there will be a period of uncertainty during the UK’s negotiations with the EU, there 
will not be any immediate change to the supply of our adhesives or relationships with our 
customers. In the longer term we expect that free trade between the UK and the European 
Union will continue with respect to our products.  
 
We thank you for the business you have placed with us and look forward to continued good 
relations into the future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Nick Beardow 

Sales & Marketing Director 

 


